
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 1, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman       Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 

H-307, The Capitol      1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 
I am requesting funding for the City of Burlington Cascade Bridge Project in Fiscal Year 2025. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Burlington, located at 400 Washington 

Street, Burlington, IA 52601.  

 

The funding would be used to replace the deteriorated Cascade Bridge with a modern, safe, and 

functional structure while preserving its historical essence. The project is an appropriate use of 

taxpayer funds because it not only preserves our town's historical legacy but also enhances 

infrastructure safety and accessibility.  

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes 

authorized by 23 USC 133(b). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 
Sincerely, 

 

Mariannette Miller-Meeks, M.D. 

Member of Congress 

 


